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Owners Association 

Belvédèrebos 1-246  ZOETERMEER 

 

Zoetermeer, March 6 2023 

 

 

Dear residents, 

 

As you know, during the General Members' Meeting of May 30, 2022, approval was given for the free 

of charge installation of fiber optic connections in our complex by Open Dutch Fiber and T-Mobile. 

The subcontractor for ODF M&M fiber optic technology realized connections in the 10-story high-rise 

in January 2023. Unfortunately, they have temporarily stopped installations because for various they 

encountered many problems in the performance of the work. They now hope to be able to connect 

the rest of the homes in Belvédèrebos through better communication and more cooperation from 

residents. 

 

You are not obliged to have the fiber optic installed in your home, but you are obliged to cooperate 

for access to your balcony so that you do not hinder the installation of fiber optic for other residents. 

 

In view of the developments in the field of fiber optic and internet, it is the recommendation of the 

board to M&M fiber optic technology DO give permission for the final assembly in your home, as 

there will be costs involved for you at a later time. 

 

You are/will be informed in advance of the day and time period in which M&M intends to supply your 

home. If the day or time period is not convenient, please contact them to reschedule the 

appointment. You can read the details for this in the letter from T-Mobile 

 

Trusting to have informed you sufficiently, 

 

yours sincerely, 

 

board Owners Association Belvédèrebos 

 


